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IPDG CEC SPECHT 

1450 GRIFFIN DRIVE  
COURTENAY, B.C.  V9N 5N3 

Ph: 250-338-0509     email: cec.specht@shaw.ca 
 

“WE SERVE” 
 

MD 19 LCIF Coordinator (for Canadian Clubs) 

 

Report to Council Governors Meeting  October 16, 2021 

 

This fiscal year has not been as productive as I had hoped for so far, but hopefully 

Clubs will start meeting in person and will be able to start fundraising again.   

 

We will be having a Campaign 100  training session for the District Coordinators 

District Governors and their teams on October 23.  It was initially scheduled for 

October 16/17 as an in person session but was changed to a ZOOM Session on the 

23
rd

 due to the conflict with the COG. We look forward to having the District 

Governors and their team in attendance. 

 

The District Coordinators will be working hard to get all the Clubs in their District 

to participate in Campaign 100.  

 

Respectfully Submitted 

 

Lions  Cec Specht 

MD 19 LCIF (Coordinator for the Canadian Clubs) 


